
 

 

Kia ora koutou whanau! 
 
Te Whare Maia is our New Entrant class, whose teacher is Whaea Katleigh. We are 
excited to have some new friends join us in 2025. Please if you know anyone 
turning 5 years old, encourage them to join our Huntly West Whanau. They are 
more than welcome to come and meet Whaea Margs, Whaea Nina, and Whaea 
Katleigh while picking up an enrolment form and organising transition to school 
visits.  
 
We have two options for transition to school visits to cater to all whanau. Attached is 
our Transition to School Programme.  
 
We would like to welcome Tamanuipo who has started in Te Whare Maia this year. 
We cannot wait to welcome more students as the year progresses.  
 
STATIONERY 
Stationery lists have been sent out with children.  A list has also been sent to the 
Lotto Shop in town if you would like to purchase from them.  The school does not 
hold stationery for children. 
 
SUN HATS 
Remember, your child needs a bucket hat for Term One and Term Four for play. No 
hat means no play! 
 
EFTPOS 
Eftpos is now up and running at our temporary office for those waiting to buy 
uniforms or pay for technology/manual fees.  Thank you for your patience 
 
Have a safe and fun weekend, 
Whaea Katleigh and Te Whare Maia 

OUR FIRST FEW WEEKS OF 2025 IN TE WHARE MAIA 

 
 

First Day of School 2025 

 
Learning to write our names 

 

 
Valentines Day 2025 

Upcoming Events and Reminders: 
 
House Challenge: Week 10- Wednesday 02 April 2025-  Please support your child/children with learning the essential spelling lists that they bring home.  
 
Last day of Term 1: Friday 11 April 2025 
First day of Term 2: Monday 27 April 2025 



 

 


